HERE'S WHAT'’S
ON TAP...

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
WITH THE FOLLOWING DATES!

MAY 12, 2006
PASTA DINNER
Faith United Methodist Church
300 9th Street NW, North Canton
6:00 PM

MAY 29, 2006
MEMORIAL DAY PARADE
Meet at East Tusc McDonald's
at 9:00 AM

JUNE 25, 2006
ICE CREAM SOCIAL

Taggarts
2:00 PM

JULY 18, 2006
SCHOLARSHIP AWARD DINNER
American Legion Post 44

JULY 30, 2006
PRO FOOTBALL HALL OF FAME
COMMUNITY PARADE
2:30 PM

AUGUST 9, 2006
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION PICNIC
Lake Cable Pavilion

AUGUST 18, 2006
HILL GANG GOLF OUTING
Spring Valley Golf Course

SEPTEMBER 1-3, 2006
CLASS OF 1956 REUNION
Four Points Sheraton

SEPTEMBER 8-9, 2006
JOINT REUNION
CLASSES OF 1946-1947

SEPTEMBER 23, 2006
CLASS OF 1951 REUNION
Spring Valley Golf Course

PASTA DINNER IS SET FOR MAY

The Alumni Association will hold its annual Pasta Dinner on May 12, 2006, at the
Faith United Methodist Church on 9th Street NW in North Canton at 6:00 pm. Tickets
are only $7.00 each and may be obtained from any board member or by calling Pres-
ident Larry Taylor at 330-494-9519.

SCHOLARSHIP DEADLINE REMINDER

May 1, 2006, is the deadline for submitting totally completed requests for the Alumni
Association Scholarships to be awarded in July. If you have a direct descendant who is
either completing high school and planning higher education or is already attending a
technical college, college or university, and you were an Association member in 2005
and have paid your 2006 dues, if he or she has not already done so, have your descen-
dant expediently send an application request to the Alumni Association at Post Office
Box 7498, Canton, OH 44705-7498, complete with a stamped self-addressed envelope
or download these from cantonlehman.com. We will be awarding 30 scholarships this
year, so there are more opportunities than ever for your descendant to obtain a scholar-
ship to assist in financing his or her higher education.

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

Greetings, Fellow Alumni:

First, I am happy to announce that the Canton Lehman High
School Alumni Association has been granted exemption from Federal
income tax under section 501(c) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code.
The effective Date of Exemption is November 10, 2005. Contribu-
tions are deductible under section 170 of the code. Donors must have
written substantiation from us for any charitable contribution of $250
ot more. It is the donor’s responsibility to obtain written substanti-
ation from this organization, but we are in the process of establishing
procedures to automatically provide a written statement to anyone
donating more than $250. This should be in place before April.

L
Larry Taylor ’51

As indicated in the article on the Polar Party. it was another very successful event. A
special thanks to all of the Trustees for getting the items for the “Silent Auction” and in
getting the large number of Alumni and friends to attend the event. Most gratifying was
the high noise level at the function. It was hard to make announcements due to the
“swapping of memories” by the attendees. It was a great night, and the scholarship fund
was greatly enhanced.

During the next period the board will concentrate on one of the most important
functions of this Association, processing of the scholarship requests and the selection
and awarding of the scholarships. Due to the tremendously successful Polar Party and
to the generous donations from Alumni Association members and friends, we have
raised the number of scholarships to be awarded from 25 to 30 Scholarships each of
$500. Our scholarship committee, headed by Claudia Selby, will be evaluating the
requests. Tim Elder maintains the books, making sure that all the forms have been
completed correctly and that applicants fully qualify. Since this is the Association’s
most important task, we want to make sure that all the applications are correct and all
of the necessary information is received. For example, school grades must come from
the current school. This takes time, so if you know someone who would like to be con-
sidered for a scholarship and is a Lehman High School Alumnus or a direct descendant,
they should request an application by writing the Lehman Alumni Association, Scholar-
ship Committee, P.O. Box 7498, Canton, OH 44705-7498, enclosing a stamped self-
addressed envelope. There is a requirement that the alumnus be a member for two

¢ #

— continued on page 3
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Robert Roud *71

Carl Custer ’53

Ralph Miday *71

Jeanne Graef "42

Richard Weaver ’53

Robert Arnold '52

Sara Gaston Dowding ’33

Marilyn Grabowsky 49

Norman Jackson 46

Norma Kifer Weber *40

Class of 1946 Luncheon Group

Donald Judisch '45

Jeanne Freitag '64

Martha Grant '37

Larry & Rita Miller *50 & 51

Herbert & Charlene Barth *53 &
'51

Cynthia Bartchy Hecht ’59

Jessica Sidener Ivan "60

Henry Schwerzler '56

John Schwerzler '50

Donna Hazlett McKee 44

Richard Royer ’56 2

Mark Kramer *72

Nancy Morse Sonner 75 .

Ruth Westlake ‘42

John Torok 52

Tom Lajeunesse *52

Jim Duzan '76

Jim Bahrenburg ’57

Virginia Crossley 50

Frank Jones '59

Karen Kroupa '72

Bill Scoggan ’61

Carl Springer *70

Al McCallin '75

William Faulhaber *49

Ann Taggart King 53

Jason McCoy '41

SCHOLARSHIP DONATIONS

John Schick ’41
Mary Schick '44
Julie Strancar 76
Jerry Reynolds *58
Donald Both 67
Elsie Campbell *52
Vivian Crawford '45
Becky Fant '71
Dr. George Esber *57
H. Elaine Godsall *39
Robert & Dorothy Hogan '42 &
44
Marling Abel 46
Teresa Almsay *71
Ursula Antonacci '53
Tom Kaufholz 69
Douglas Myser *73
Thomas Foster '57
Jeanette Hessner *44
Richard McKinley *59
Allan Swanson '51
Paul Braun 47
Ann Davidson-Pohl '66
Eleanor Frost *46
David Johnson '71
Enola Mulheim ’43
Deborah Wenger 73
Robert Peters '56
Janice Miller 38
Wayne Topper "68

_ Linda Mullin Desgauer '59

Mary Lou Unger Reiman *70
Larry Taylor 51

Sally Conley Oyster *72

John & Margie O’Donnell '47
Juanita J. Simons "41

Sandra Weaver Weckesser "62
James Schulz '61

Claude W. “Skip”
Shriver, Il '71

(330) 455-0349

Spiker-Foster-Shriver

FUNERAL HOMES

Linda R. Shriver

Locally Owned — Two Locations to Serve You

710 Tuscarawas Street West
4817 Cleveland Avenue North

Phones

(330) 497-7373

The l'.'_e'h'n‘la_.'r'l Journal

OBITUARIES

The Alumni Association regrets to advise the deaths of the
Sfollowing alumni:

Alexander Robertson
Richard L. Dana ’68
Claudia R. Seguin Brenner ’73
William J. Brown — Teacher
Joann M. Millar 47
Lucinda Grissinger Hoenecke °55
Lova M. Jenkins Corday ’38
Ronald P. Clark — Attended in 1963
Dennis Ewers ’67
John N. Santelle *49
David R. Johnson — Hon.
William Kinsey 52
Richard Vaughn ’55

Corrections from the obituaries in the
January 2006 Journal
The following names were misspelled:
Harry Coyle 47
Jack C. Williams 47

The Association tries to send or take a single red rose tied
with red and gray ribbons to the funeral home of Lehman
Alumni who die locally if we know about the passing. Often
the school is not mentioned and we miss the opportunity to
remember they were our classmates. Please notify an Alumni
Board member when possible. For out of town alumni,
we send a card to a family member when possible.

MEMORIAL DONATIONS TO
THE SCHOLARSHIP FUND

In Memory of Esther G. Smith
by Janet Jerles Folsom ’53

In Memory of Wilma Goff Dennison
by June Rohrer *48

In Memory of Harry Coyle
by Bill Claflin *47

In Memory of Clifford “Bud” Smith
by Dr. Bernie McConnell '46

In Memory of Johnnie Maier Sr.
by Johnnie A. Maier Jr. & Family

In Memory of Arlan Shank
by The Arlan Shank Family

NEW MEMBERS

Carl “Bud” Lothamer 40
Betty Odar ’29

Nancy Eynon Ankrom ’49
Bill Scoggan 61
Daniel Hutcheson

CORRECTION

The name of Nancy Morse Sonner of the Class of 1975 was
misspelled in the “Message from the President” in the January
Journal.
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NAMES IN THE NEWS

DICK DREHER married EMILY MILLER SMITH on
November 7, 2005. Both are members of the class of 1942,
They now live at 414 Osborne Lane, Wallingford, PA 19086,
and their telephone number is 610-892-1893,

RICHARD HILKERT of the class of 1947 was chosen as a
subject for a portrait exhibition in the windows and throughout
the store of the Saks Fifth Avenue in San Francisco as someone
*Who makes San Francisco.” He was chosen by his peers as a
person of achievement who has demonstrated “the art of
making things happen.” The exhibition will take place in the
Saks store this spring.

STANLEY EWING of the class of 1939 celebrated his 85th
birthday on March 24, 2006.

JOHN ANDERSON °’49 and his wife, Flora, celebrated their
50th anniversary on July 10, 2005.

LOUISE (GILMORE) GIBBS-LILLY ’50 was pictured at the
Symphony League of Canton benefit dinner-dance held at
Brookside Country Club. She served as chairperson for the
event. y

BRUCE SCHORSTEN 66 whs installed as Past President
of the Stark County Association of Realtors at their annual
installation ceremony on January 13 at the Canton Marriott
McKinley Grand Hotel.

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT ...

consecutive years. The application must be totally completed
by May 1, 2006, so time is running out. If you have any
questions, please give Tim Elder a call at 330-875-2323 or
write to him c/o the Association post office box.

Speaking of scholarships, donations to the funds have been
gratifying. During the first two months, more money has been
donated than membership fees received. Each $500 received
supports the granting of a scholarship. We thank you for the
continual support. Special thanks to Nancy Morse Sonner for
her contribution and to Lois, Ann and Lyn Shank, who in the
memory of Arlan Shank, provided funds. We also would like to
express our sincere appreciation to Norman and Caroline
Jackson for their generous donation. Because of the kindness
and generosity of our Lehman Alumni, we are able to award
five additional scholarships this year. Keep up the good work.

Our next scheduled event is the Pasta Dinner to be held at
the Faith Methodist Church on 9th Street NW in North Canton
on May 12, 2006, at six o’clock. Bring some friends and enjoy
all the spaghetti you can eat. Tickets are $7.00 and can be
obtained from any of the Board Members or call me at 330-
494-9519,

On Sunday, June 25, 2006, we are going to have an Ice
Cream Social at 2 pm at one of the old Lehman hangouts,
Taggarts on Fulton Road. Mark your calendars. Come and
enjoy eating ice cream and swapping stories.

We will again conduct a raffle during the Fair Week in Sep-
tember for a prize of $250 or a 4-H pig. To help support the
Stark County Fair and the 4-H clubs throughout Stark County,
we will buy a pig at the Stark County Fair that has been taised
by a 4-H member. The money for the pig will go to the 4-H
member. The winner will then decide if they want $250 in cash

JOE GILHOUSEN ’66 is being honored by having the
GlenOak High School baseball field at the Schneider Avenue
campus renamed Joe Gilhousen Field. He will be in his 35th
year of coaching at the suburban Canton school this spring and
led the Golden Eagles to state baseball championships in 1995
and 1996.

LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL together with Lincoln was fea-
tured in a Monday After article in the Canton Repository on the
1976 reorganization of the Canton City School System to a two
high school, 6-3-3 grade system which transformed the two
schools to junior high schools.

Canton City School Superintendent DIANNE TALARICO
75 was the featured speaker at a Rotary Club of Canton
meeting at which she discussed “ABCs,” achievement, budget
and construction.

HAVE YOU
RENEWED YOUR
MEMBERSHIP?

— from page 1

or the pig. If they select the pig, they will be able to tell us how
they want it cut and wrapped and frozen by Kiko Meats for
pickup. The drawing will be held in our booth at the Stark
County Fair. Tickets will be $2 a piece or three for $5. They
can be purchased from any Board Member. If you would like to
sell some tickets, please contact Rose Maier at 330-833-8483.

PLEASE SEND IN YOUR 2006 DUES AS SOON AS
POSSIBLE. FOUR JOURNALS A YEAR ALONE IS A
GREAT BARGAIN FOR $10.00.

We are in need of someone who will volunteer to keep
our Membership Records. This person should have computer
experience. He or she does not need to be a Trustee, but it
would help. Please contact me if you are available to assist
your Association,

We would like to thank Mario Mattachione, husband of
Virginia Meyer Mattachione (Class of 1949), for replacing an
old light fixture in our storage room with a new light fixture.
Mario was Principal at North Canton Schools before retire-
ment. He is now working as an electrician should anyone need
a good electrician. I should add that use of the storage room
and meeting room is generously donated to us by the Spiker-
Foster-Shriver Funeral Home on West Tuscarawas in Canton.
Claude (Skip) Shriver is a member of the Class of 1971.

We are always looking for suggestions that will improve our
functions. Please call me or send any suggestions that you may
have. My phone number is 330-494-9519 and my address is:
1115 Knoll St. SE, North Canton, Ohio 44709.

I also would like to thank all who have written or called. It is
great to hear from you after all these years.

Your board is looking forward to a fun and memorable year.
— Larry Taylor ’51
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REUNIONS

CLASSES OF 1946 AND 1947 — The classes of 1946 and
1947 are having a joint reunion on September 8 and 9. The
September 8 meeting place is still being decided. The
September 9 dinner will be held at Brookside Country Club.
Contact Dave Mitchell (Class of 1946) at 330-499-8064 or
Gene Marconi (Class of 1947) at 330-456-3833 for further
information.

CLASS OF 1951 — The Class of 1951 will hold its 55th
reunion September 23, 2006, at Spring Valley Golf Course in
Canton. Further information may be obtained from Larry
Taylor at 330-494-9519.

CLASS OF 1956 — The Class of 1956 will hold its 50th
reunion the weekend of September 1-3 at the Sheraton Four
Points in Canton. Festivities will include a Friday night get
together, a Saturday night dinner and a Sunday morning
brunch.

Missing classmates are Shirley Becker, Barbara Bender,
Carolyn Hendricks, Stanford Holzberg, Carol Jones, John
Myers, Peggy Rogers, LindasVescelius, Judy Williams, Jerry
Schneider, Anna May Johnson, Lee Clark and Carolyn Weth-
erall. If you know the present address of any of the above,
please advise Gus Reale at 330-455-9745.

Further information may be obtained from the members of
the committee, Dick and Mary Burrell (330-493-0903), Glenn
and Sue Bailey (330-477-8297), Nancy Biggerstaff (330-477-

5184), Barbara deck (330-492-7000) and Gus-and Judy Reale -

(330-455-9745).

COMING TO A CLASS REUNION ... 100k for

the table with merchandise that helps support the Association.
We have a wide variety of items from jewelry to sweatshirts
and mugs.

 The Lehman Journal

HIKERS WANTED

We urgently request that our Scholarship awardees over the
years join us for our annual walk in the Memorial Day Parade
on May 29, 2006. We want to show you off to the Canton
crowd. Alumni Family Members, please make sure that your
Scholarship Awardees come and join us. Unless otherwise
notified, we will meet at the McDonald’s Restaurant on the
corner of East Tuscarawas Street and Walnut Avenue at 9 am.

In addition to our Scholars, we need support from our
members to show our scholarship awardees that we can have
a decent group marching in our parade. If you are unable to
walk in the parade, we will have a truck with available seating.
Please let me know if you and your Scholars can make it by
calling Larry Taylor at 330-494-9519. Otherwise we will see
you at McD’s on May 29.

CHANGE OF ADDRESS

If you move, remember to put the Alumni Association on
your list for address change notification. Also if you goto a
warmer climate for the winter, please send us your winter
address and the months when you will be at this address so we
can make sure your Journal follows you.

Lamfiell Funeral Home

= g Locally Owned

Paul J. Lamiell, Class of 1957,
and Paul J. Lamiell, Jr. — Directors

14th and Cleveland Avenue N.W.
Canton, Ohio 44703

Ernie Schott Patti Schott
S S CRUISEONE
Diane Dillon-Rapp
CRUISE SPECIALIST
330 834-1000
ir L;"{L 52:3‘3:’-’9’- 8243 Keswick Cr. NW » Massillon, OH 44646
Cell: 330 495-2228 « Toll Free: 888 834-1009
1401 Fulton Road N.W., Canton, Ohio 44703 Fax: 330 834-1001 * Email: dedillon@aol.com
(330) 452-6844 INDEPENDENT CRUISE SPECIALIST
GOLD CARD MEMBERSHIP
“The Best m the Business” BRU_CE SCHORSTEN, CCIM ’66
R T E-mail bscharsten@dehoff.com
3 l R u C L E e ; Broker Associate
= — e @ Prudential
| Kunm.. HEATING & COOLING OO | m ; : e
| 24/7 Emergency Service | DeHOFF, REALTORS®
- Fe 821 South Main Street
North Canton, OH 44720
330.477°7.2402 (0fo 330 498.8153 125 Fex 330 4987127
2121 WHIPPLE AVE. NW._CANTON. OH 44708 Cell 330 B02:6512 Res 330 434-5064
Steve Brown '70 www.miracleplumbing.com 8 An irdependent'y awned and operatad member of The Predantial Real Estaz Affiliates, Inc.




April 2006

Page 5

2006 POLAR PARTY IS A BIG SUCCESS

The “POLAR PARTY" this year was another “RIP-ROAR-
ING” success. First, the number of donated gifts greatly ex-
ceeded our expectations. We had over 180 different items to
auction in the Silent Auction. The problem was where were we
going to put all of the items? Moving to the large Banquet
Room at the Windsor Hall solved that. Our host for the event,
Jim Burrshire, was, as usual, extremely helpful in providing use
of additional tables and anything else we required and also in
serving as the bartender. The next problem was the time we had
in getting set up before the events. With all these gifts, we
would be hard pressed to get ready. To my great relief, the
Board Members showed up in force, rolled up their sleeves (if
they had sleeves), and we were ready for the event. The third
problem was what was I going to do with the gifts left over
after the auction? Believe it or not, all items were purchased by
the attendees. We did not have a single item left over. What a
relief.

Now to the event. We had over 100 alumni and friends attend
which brought in over $5,000 before expenses. Astonishing!
After expenses (meals and DJ), we cleared over $3,000. That’s
six scholarships. We conducted Basket sales in addition to the
Silent Auction. We had four very large baskets donated, and
they brought over $400. Waggoner’s Chocolates on Main
Street in North Canton donated a very large basket filled with
chocolate items. There must have been over $100 in chocolate.
Beyesly’s also on Main Street in North Canton donated another
very large basket. Actually they donated two baskets, but we
put one in the Silent Auction. Barbara Udeck donated another
very large basket with all the fixings for an Italian pasta dinner
for a horde of people. In addition, I would like to personally
thank Rose Maier who annually crochets an afghan for our
auction. Even though she personally was going through very
trying times, she again donated the afghan for the auction
which contributed $85 to the scholarship fund.

But I guess the most gratifying moment was that midway
through the events, I looked over the audience and found that
one could hardly hear the music because of all the conversa-
tions that were going on in the hall. That alone makes its worth
the effort.

Now to the thank you’s for the gifts. First, because of the
vast numbers of Alumni who donated gifts and the fear of miss-
ing someone, I would like to THANK YOU all as a group. The
number was far too great to list all. But I must say that the
Board Members did more than their share. In addition, The
Canton Lehman High School Alumni Association would like
to express our appreciation to the following individuals and
businesses for their support. (In turn, we should support them
whenever possible).

» The Canton Palace Theater Association
» Mary Kay Wenger Estate

Sheriff Tim Swanson

« Auditor Kim Perez

« State Senator Kirk Schuring

« Repeat Boutique

* AA Executive Catering

s Commissioner Richard Regula

» Samantha’s Restaurant

Pictured purchasing tickets for the basket raffles at
the Polar Party are Jean Ann Ash Matie (left) and Ursula
Addessi Antonacci (third from left), both of the class of 1953.
Assisting them are Alumni Association Corresponding Sec-
retary Nickie Wingert (second from left) and Trustee Tim
Elder. Photo by Larry Taylor

e Massillon Mayor Francis Cicchinelli, Jr
e Judge David Stucki
¢ Canton Mayor Janet Creighton
¢ Esber’s
* Judge Richard Kubilus
e Judge Jim D. James
e Chick-fil-a, Doug Pugh, Operator
e Commissioner Janet Vignos
 Representative Scott Oelslager
« Representative John Hagan
¢ Miracle Plumbing
» Beyesly’s
* Judge Michael Howard
» Cutler Real Estate
 Hills And Dales Autocare
» Governor Bob Taft
* Taggarts
« Congressman Ralph Regula
* Herman Rubin
» Carrabba’s Italian Grill
¢ Judge Julie Edwards
» Longhorn Steakhouse
¢ The Desert Inn
* Tom Hannon
e The Retreat
+ John’s Bar
» Canton Car Museum
» An Angel’s Touch Massage
» Waggoner’s Chocolates

Thank you all for your donations and support. Thanks in
great part to you, we will be able to award 30 scholarships this
year to deserving students.

Larry Taylor *51, President




Page 6 The Lehman Journal

ADS NEEDED THANK YOU LETTERS

Our Journal advertisers are the backbone for our Journal

: Thank you letters have been received from:
each issue and new ones are always welcome.

Business card size ads are only $15.00 per issue, and hope-  Katie Strancar, a recipient of a 2005 Scholarship Award
fully our readers keep the advertisers in mind when in need of
their services. * Bryan College in Dayton, Tennessee, on behalf of 2003

: N Scholarship recipient Caren Carper Stone
We have several new advertisers in this issue, and thank them

for their contribution to the Association. * Susie Claflin Strew 53, recipient of the Distinguished
Alumni of the Year Award in the Arts and Entertainment
category for 2005

hu\”sl\(s

RESTEURANT K CiFT RASKET ENPRESS

canton flower shop
% 201 Central Plaza S.

Canton, Ohio 44702

Bill ’56 and Christine Maronitis
Maria Beyes
533 North Main Street * North Canton, OH 44720
Phone 330/494-4861 » Fax 330-494-0412

mﬁﬁ’i mu OFF SERVICE

® SAME DAY SERVICE

@ COMPETITIVE RATES

@ 10, 15, 20 YARD
CONTAINERS

® FLAT BED SERVICE
BART M. TRISSEL

., 453-0183

Bob and JoAnn Brewster

We Deliver Major Credit Cards Accepted

BARB & JIM GUEST ’53 ALl Oy
Million Dollar Club o @
Ceriified New Homes Specialist & 1mc7
. Certified First Time Buyer Specialist
“For Results Call Us Today”

4455 Dressler Road N.W.
Canton, Ohio 44718

OWNER Office: 330 493 6555
3450 COLUMBUS ROAD NE pysinNESs: (330) 452-1872 Fax: 330 493 8012
CANTON, OHIO 44705 MOBILE: (330) 353-2042 Voice Mail: 330 409 4732

Home: 330 492 1440
o]

NOTTURNO’S RESTAURANT & LOUNGE
718 30" Street NE
Canton, OH 44714
330-454-4268

Yevette (McCauley) Notturno 74

*Facelift
*Eyelid & Brow Surgery

*|aser & Chemical Peels

*Facial Liposuction

*Facial Spider Vein & Mole Removal
*Ear, Cheek & Chin Surgery
*Botox & New Fillers
*IpL

*Contour Thread Lift

Monday — Friday 7.00 am — 2 00 am
Saturday and Sunday 8.00 am — 2.00 am

Serving Breakfast, Lunch and Dinner

Repeat Boutique
Resale Shop

Clothing - Antiques - Household Items
Furniture - Misc.
Phone Number: 330-705-7770
2221 6th St. S.W, Mary Alice Jones

Canton, Ohio 44706  Class of 1951 Qwner

Joe Niamtu, ITT D.M.D.

Richmond, Virginia 804.704.0794 niamtuldniamtu.com
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ANSWERS TO
TEST YOUR MEMORY OF
CANTON LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL DAYS

By Wendell Horn, Class of '51

In the last issue we asked the readers of the Journal to test their memory by answering ten questions relative to their
high school days. Below you will find the questions and their answers. How well did you do?

1.

10.

What was the name of the drug store across the street from the school?
Rehor’s

Who wrote the words to the Lehman High alma mater?
English teacher Florence Willett

. What happened at Lehman athletic contests that was different than any other area high schools?

Our cheering section was led by male cheerleaders

The Lehman fight song was sung to the tune of what well-known song?
Hawaiian War Chant

. 'What was the name of the ride at Meyer’s Lake Amusement Park that featured a laughing fat lady figure out front?

Laff in the Dark

. What was the name of the Polar Bear mascot?

Carmichael

. Name the two popular drive-ins on Cleveland Avenue that were student hangouts.

Avalon (the “A”’) and Spotless Spot

. What was name of the downtown store where we could sit in glass booths and listen to records (remember

records?) and not really buy anything?
Halle’s

. You may recall that our yearbook was the Polaris, but what does Polaris mean?

North Star

Finish the words to our fight song:
L-E-H, L-E-H-M-A-N, L-E-H, L-E-H-M-A-N, Lehman High get in there and fight ...
We want to see you win tonight!

—/4 A (330) 477-8588 ~ GREGG W SCHORSTEN '65, CLU
————— FAX (330) 477-8599 . Agent
Executive . GREGG W SCHORSTEN AGENCY, INC.

Catering, Inc.

. 3611 Whipple Ave N W Suite a
Canton, OH 44718

Tel 3304910814

Executive Event Center

“One Step Care.ring Service” Fax 330 491 0820
Your Food Service Consultant Tel 888 301 6735
5211 W. Tuscarawas St. N.W. MICHAEL D. KAZES '74 schorsg@nationwide.com
Canton, Ohio 44708 Owner Nationwide Advisory Services » Columbus, OH 43216-1492 « 800 848 0920
Mark Siegenthaler "When care to your car is important.”
REALTOR® 3

o * Full Service Auto Center
4883 Dressler Road NW
Suite 100

Canton, Ohio 44718

* No Appointment Needed

+ Same Day Service
* Shuttle Available

Business: (330) 493-3900 (=)
Fax:  (330)493-5385 e Il ST M Eoin
S (330) 484-5089 [E Owners: Joe Helaney '57, Marty Long

V. Mail:  (330)471-1017 ™ (??O'J 477 9923 43 Dales Rd. In Hillsdale Mon.-Fri. TAM - 6Pl

g Center Next io Acme Sat. §AM - 4PM « Sun. Closed
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WE ARE ON THE INTERNET

For a number of years, the Class of 1970 has had a site on the
Internet for CANTON LEHMAN ALUMNI.

Marilyn Niamtu Holbrook (Class of 1970) has been the main
driving force behind this site. She has been kind enough to
allow us space on that site that has been helpful in providing a
line of communications with the Lehman alumni. For example,
you can obtain the forms for scholarship applications. Or you
can e-mail information to us on that site. If you have any
questions or suggestions, you can use this feature to reach us.

This site can be reached by typing in

www.cantonlehman.com.
This will take you to the main page where there is one e-mail
roster for all alumni. The names are listed alphabetically with
the last names first, maiden names first for the ladies, where
applicable, and the graduation year noted after the name.

There is a message board up and is fairly simple to use. After
you post a message or a reply — simply fill in the code number
at the bottom of the screen and check the little box agreeing to
the terms and conditions of the forum.

E)
There is an area which has a number of photos. There is a
Memoriam area where deaths are listed.

You may add additional information by contacting either
Marilyn at 330-492-8820 or the Canton Lehman Alumni
Association at our Post Office Box.

With her help, we are planning to add a number of items to
that site in the near future. The first large effort will be to
increase the Memoriam page by adding the Alumni Asso-
ciation’s database of deceased alumni. It is very large and there
may be errors so please review this database and provide any
corrections and additions that you may have. A number of
classes have provided us with this information. Not all classes
have responded so if you have a list, please send it to us at
CANTON LEHMAN ALUMNI ASSOCIATION, PO BOX
8175, CANTON, OHIO 44711, and we will add this to our
database.

In addition, we plan to add an area where you can purchase
via the site the merchandise that we have for sale. Profits from
all sales will be used to support our Scholarship Fund.

We also plan on having an area for Reunion announcements.

Please let us know of any suggestions that you may have to
improve this site.

@ 2006 HOG RAFFLE

Partners

Kent B. Smith ’59
CRP, ABR, REALTOR

2428 Whipple Ave., N.W.
Canton, Ohio 44708

Office (330) 477-2400 Ext. 303
FAX (330) 477-1177 Home (330) 493-0943

Each Office Independently Owned and Operated

The Alumni Association is selling tickets for the 2006 Raffle.
Tickets are available at $2.00 each or $5.00 for three, and may
be obtained by contacting Alumni Association President Larry
Taylor at 330-494-9519 or any officer or member of the Board
of Trustees.

This year the winner may opt to take the pig or, alternatively,
$250.00 in cash.

All proceeds benefit the Lehman Alumni Association
Scholarship Fund, with the drawing to be held on Labor Day
at the Stark County Fair.

_ PLEASE
keep our advertisers in mind
as they help cover the cost
of each issue
of THE LEHMAN JOURNAL.

* Room Additions Call

* Remodeling 3

* Kitchens & Baths Steve Endres ’53

¢ Counter Tops 454-2964

* Finish Basements : :

c Windoes 8 Doors Skilled '.Honest * Reliable
* Ceramic Tile Since 1965

(330) 492-1922
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ARMAND GABRIELE '54
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4307 Hills & Dales Rd. N.W. * Canton, Ohio 44708
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NEW DESERT INN IS UNVEILED

Pictured in front of the new Desert Inn
at 204 12th Street NW in Canton are
Lehman Alumni Association president
Larry Taylor, Joe Shaheen, Mark
Shaheen ’76 and founder John Shaheen.

The new restaurant, which is just east
of the former building, opened April 3
and provides a much larger and more
modern premises in which to enjoy the
Desert Inn’s legendary food.

Photo by Jack Dillon

A

: £ i :
Shown following their installation on January 11 are the following 2006 Alumni Association officers: (front, from left)
Corresponding Secretary Nickie Wingert, Recording Secretary Polly Duplain, Stark County Probate Judge Dixie Park who served
as installing officer, Trustee Nancy Hall and Trustee Bill Rearick; (back) Vice President Claudia Selby, Trustee Tim Elder,
President Larry Taylor and Trustee Jack Dillon. Not pictured are Treasurer Connie DeHaas, Financial Secretary Beverly

Stevenson, Trustee Rose Maier, Trustee Kitty McClelland and Past President Joanne Moody.
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2006 ASSOCIATION OFFICERS

PreideTi i T e et R e s Larry Taylor '51
VI PLESIARTIE vov o vvin o oieye aisiais frei s Claudia (Burgess) Selby *75
Corresponding Secrefary. ... ... Eleanor “Nickie” (Lang) Wingert 44
Recording Secretary. ........oovvponenn Polly (McAfee) Duplain '57
BT R D 5] o e o e e S il <o = e Connie (Haynie) DeHaas '57
Financial Secretary .............cvvs Beverly (Sue) Stevenson 'S0
TSTe RS i s st S = oo Ao s e Jack Dillon *53

Tim Elder 57

Nancy (Steiner) Hall *50

Rose (Mailat) Maier *50

Kitty (Shourds) McClelland *71
Bill Rearick '55

Past President . . . .. S s s Joanne (Reynolds) Moody 53

The Lehman Journal

GOT NEWS?

Send any items for the Journal to:
Lehman H.S. Alumni Association
Attention: Journal Editor
P.O. Box 8175
Canton, Ohio 44711

Iltems can be faxed to:
Jack Dillon, Publisher, at 330-966-8326
or
e-mailed to LehmanJournal@aol.com.

DEADLINE for articles for the next issue
is JUNE 15, 2006.

c@e&erﬂ @}J?m, @G%a

204 127H ST. N.W.
CANTON, OHIO 44703

H

MARK G. SHAHEEN
® PRESIDENT

(330) 456-1766

(330) 454-0228 FAX: (330) 452-DINE
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Since 1914

EWING

L T CHEVRIOLET

Stan Ewing ’39

929 Cleveland Ave NW Canton, Ohio
(330) 454-8011  (800) 323-1914
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